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Welcome to your school

We are excited to welcome you to 2023 with new facilities now open at the Port Macquarie 
Campus. Building will continue for the Hastings Secondary College upgrade at the Port 
Macquarie Campus and Westport Campus, with the overall upgrade project expected to be 
finished in late 2023.

Port Macquarie Campus sees the completion of the new Technical & Applied Sciences (TAS) 
Building which will support students learning in all areas of TAS.

Thank you for your patience during construction. We are thrilled to deliver this project for the 
school community.

Hastings Secondary College
Port Macquarie Campus

Day 1 Term 1 Welcome Pack   |   January 2023
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Message from your Principal

It is with great honour to welcome you to the 2023 teaching year at Hastings Secondary College.

While building works will continue on both Port Macquarie and Westport campuses through 2023, we are excited about 
the next chapter in our school history with the opening of spaces on the Westport Campus to start the school year.

We are proud of the upgraded facilities we now have for our students that enables flexible, technology-rich, 
knowledge-building learning. These upgraded facilities will serve us well as our students continue to inspire, achieve 
and succeed in their learning journey. 

As a dynamic school community, we are committed to delivering quality learning experiences in a nurturing 
environment where all students, as well as teachers, have the opportunity to fulfil their potential. 

While 2023 will see further upgrades across both campuses, our teaching and support staff are excited about the 
potential of the new learning spaces for their students. I'd like to thank our community—students, staff, parents and 
local residents—for their patience during ongoing construction, I know the final product will be worth the wait.

Meaghan Cook, Principal
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Contact us 

For more information about this project, contact 
School Infrastructure NSW:

Website:	 schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email:	 schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone:	 1300 482 651

For information about school activities and operations, 
contact the school directly:

Principal:	Meaghan Cook

Website:	 hastingssecondarycollege-h.schools.nsw.gov.au

Email:
PMC	 hsc-portmac-school@det.nsw.edu.au
WPC	 hsc-westport-school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone:
PMC	 02 6583 1844
WPC	 02 6583 6400

Frequently asked questions 

When will the new TAS facilities be available for use?

The new facilities will be available for all students in years 7 to 12 studying mandatory and elective TAS subjects from 
Day 1 Term 1 2023.

When will the Hastings Secondary College upgrade (Westport and Port Macquarie Campuses) be finished? 

We are expecting to see more areas included in the upgrade finalised throughout 2023, and these will be handed 
over to the school once they are finished. The entire Hastings Secondary College upgrade project to both campuses is 
expected to be finished in late 2023.

Who can I contact for more information?

For more information about the Hastings Secondary College project, please go to edu.nsw.link/HastingsSC.

Alternatively, if you have any questions or concerns you may contact SINSW using the details below.
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